
  

  

BEN/NMN 
 
07 January 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 8 Progress Evening – Tuesday 11 February 3.45-5pm and Wednesday 12 February 4-7pm 
 
At Ken Stimpson we are proud of the fantastic levels of support parents offer their children and our school. Year 8 Progress 
Evening provides the school and parents/carers with an excellent opportunity to be able to work in collaboration to ensure 
that your child gets the best possible education and opportunities in their school life.   
 
We know you are really busy but a couple of hours of your time is so important and we are confident that your child will 
reap the benefits of this support.  In the past we have found where parents have not attended and supported their child 
vital information and tips for improvement have been missed.   
 
The Year 8 Progress Evening is on Tuesday 11 February between 3.45pm and 5pm and Wednesday 12 February between 
4pm and 7pm and will take place in Block 3 opposite the Assembly Hall.  This will be an 
opportunity for you, along with your son/daughter, to meet with subject staff and review 
their progress. Bookings for the Progress Evening are made using an online system. Please 
go to kscs.parentseveningsystem.co.uk or scan the QR code, then enter your name and 
child’s details to login and arrange your appointments. You will see which appointment slots 
are free and be able to arrange your appointments.  If you have any issues you can email 
subjectevening@kscs.org.uk  for assistance. 
 
I hope you will take this opportunity to meet with your child's subject teachers to enable 
him/her to make further progress with our mutual support. This evening is important to summarise the progress your 
child has made so far and, while it may be appropriate to briefly discuss GCSE pathways preferences within these 
conversations, a separate evening is calendared for Year 8 Pathways on Wednesday 8 May 5.30pm until 7pm. 
 
It will be great to see you there to support your child’s education. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 

 
Bryan Erwin 
Principal 
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